
 

 

 

 

 

 

  What Happens Next? A Message from the 

Council President 

   The Synod has given the council several 

suggestions for moving CLC forward. July and 

August, however, find most Synod folks on 

vacation, so the council can only ponder these 

suggestions until Synod advisors are available. 

    Here are two ways YOU can have a voice in 

this decision.  

1) Tell a council person how you want CLC to 

move forward. All prayerful suggestions 

are welcome. 

2) Write your suggestion on the blank paper 

provided with the worship folder today. Put 

your paper in the offering plate this 

morning. All ideas will go to the council 

for consideration BEFORE any further 

meetings with Synod personnel. 

   Please take time today to participate in the 

planning for your church’s future. God will lead 

us, this we know. 

 

New Bookkeeper Hired 
   Nancy Atkins began work last week as the 

recently hired bookkeeper for CLC and the 

preschool. Nancy comes to us with twenty years 

of experience, and we look forward to working 

with her.  

 

Mary House to be Rented  
  At a special council meeting on June 22, the 

council approved the request of preschool 

director, Tina Riechers, to move her family into 

Mary House for a few months until she can find 

an appropriate living space. Tina has been going 

through a time of stressful transition, and the 

council felt that it should do everything within its 

power to support her at this time. A formal rental 

agreement will be drawn up with provisions for a 

four to six month rental. If you would like more 

information, or have questions, see a council 

member. If you see Tina, give her a hug. 

Pastor Carole Resigns 
  At the June meeting, the Council accepted with regret the 

resignation of Pastor Carole as our pastor.  Congregational 

members were sent a letter explaining her situation and why 

she has decided to take a leave from call. We wish her the 

best as she enters a new phase of her life. July 26 will be her 

last Sunday. 

 

Pastor is on Vacation  
  Pastor Carole, Tom, and Aidan left Friday for a two week 

vacation. They will return July 10. Pastor Cheryl 

Corneliussen from Our Savior’s will be available for 

emergencies. Call her at 760 333-2346 if you need pastoral 

care during this time.  Steve Otte, a new PLTS graduate, will 

preside over worship on July 5. 

 

Good Samaritan Sunday 
   Remember to bring items for Mary’s Shelter and COA on 

July 5. Lists of needed items are posted on the bulletin board 

in the back of the sanctuary.    Cash donations may also be 

made in the envelopes provided. 

 

 

Boutique Ladies Luncheon A Success 
  At the luncheon on June 14, Betty D’Arcy and Jean Poencet 

were duly honored for their many hours of dedication to the 

boutique. Thanks to Cindy Noorani, Dixie Dohrmann, & 

Grace McDonald for setting up and providing food. The salad 

bar was a big hit. 

 

LRCC Day Camp Has Been Cancelled 
  The expected enrollment for the summer day camp did not 

materialize. So with only five sign-ups, the council decided to 

cancel the camp for this year.  

 

July Council Meeting Moved  
  Because Pastor Carole will be on vacation the second 

Wednesday of July, the July Council meeting will be on July 

15. 
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Christ Lutheran Church 

2715 E. La Veta Ave., Orange, CA 92869 
(714) 532-3403/clcorange@gmail.com 

 On the web at clcorange.org 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
Compassionate God, we pray for all those who 
are struggling in body, mind or spirit. Grant 
them a sense of your peace. In Jesus name. 
Amen 
Laura Patrick, death of father 
Family of Dick Loewe 
Howard Johnson, Roger’s father 
Catherine McCulloch, Tina Riechers’ mother, (cancer) 
Tim Dyer, Pastor’s nephew, (healing, peace)  

Cody Brown, (cancer) 

Bear Bowers, Tina’s friend, (death of daughter Morgan) 

Ardyth Riechers, Tina’s mother-in-law, (healing) 

Chris Riechers, Tina’s son, (healing, peace)  
Cody Riechers, (healing) 
Jeannette Ambrose (eye surgery, cancer) 

Tommy Grandy, Dixie’s nephew (employment)  

Ken Anderson (Cancer) 

Marienne Hamilton 

Patti Philips, friend of Windy Johnson, (heart problems) 

Ida Savage, Lea Walker’s sister (Cancer)  

Family of Doug Walker, on his death 

Jordan Walker 

Nick Walker 

John Wolfe 

Our Bishops and synod staff, 

Preschool Staff & Families 

Puerta de Paz 

Our Nation’s Leaders 

US Armed Forces and First-Responders 

Child S.H.A.R.E. (foster care) 

People impacted by natural disasters 

Neighbors around Christ Lutheran Church 
Contact Alan Leonard to make changes to the Prayer 

List 

 

 
 

CLC Church Council Members 
Alan Leonard, president  
(714) 991-0192 cista-alan@att.net 
Grace McDonald, vice-president                   
 (714) 639-1727 grace.mcdonald@sbcglobal.net 
Linda Peterson, secretary                                            
(714) 538-5663 lindaandjohnpeterson@msn.com 
Cista Leonard, treasurer  
(714) 991-0192) cista-alan@att.net 
Allan Walker, property  
(714) 323-6541 acwbart@aol.com  
Mark Lowry, member-at-large                                  

 (7(714) 538-6265 mlowry@capoc.org 
 

Every Sunday Schedule 
9:30 Adult Bible Study 
10:30: Worship Service with Holy Communion 
11:30: Fellowship after church: coffee and goodies 
 
 

Sacred Journeys: Scripture, Prayer, & 

Fellowship  
Fellowship is suspended for the summer. 

 

 

 

Church office hours: Mon./Wed.9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
(Subject to change; please call first.) 
Pastoral concerns: Contact Pastor Carole any time at 
(562)209-2768 or clcorange@gmail.com 
The Buzz is issued on the Sunday following the second 
Wednesday of the month. Contact Cista Leonard or Pastor to 
submit articles. 

 
June Birthdays 

2 Noah Matsumoto 

22 Jean Fernow 

 

July Birthdays and Anniversary 
5 Paula Stallman 
16 John and Shahin Wolfe 
29 Nicklaus Walker 
31 Avis Gerards 
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